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What a busy term we have had ……… some memories  

 

                  

  

                          
 

 

                      
 

 

 

          
Reminders: please don’t forget that our Project Wow Day is on our first day back 
Tuesday 2nd January. It will be a day of construction and deconstructing and 
children need to bring in construction kits and donations of any objects we can 
take apart to look at how they work would be great too.  
 
Thank you for all your support his term. 
 
                    Best wishes for a wonderful Christmas,  
 
                                         Mrs Moncrieff  
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